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Coronavirus (COVID-19) Information: Update #2   

To all our valued orthodontic patients and families-     

We have just received a notice from the Minnesota Board of Dentistry 

requesting that all dental offices close for the next two weeks.   

We will be contacting all patients that have an appointment in the next 

two weeks to reschedule.   

We thank all of you for your understanding during this trying time.   We 

will keep you informed as we receive guidance from the CDC and 

Minnesota Board of Dentistry.   

 

Dr’s Colby & Mueller 


